
 

Benha University 

News 
 

 

Ambassador of South Korea visits Benha University 

Prof. Dr. Ali Shams El Din, the President of Benha 

University will receive the Ambassador of South 

Korea on Sunday, 21/04/2013, 10:00AM in the frame 

of the cultural and student exchange between Egypt and South Korea. 


